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INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM 

August 6, 2012 
 
 
 
To:  Chief Executive Officer 
  All Farm Credit System Institutions 

From:  Samuel R. Coleman, Director and Chief Examiner    
  Office of Examination 
 
Subject: Revised Standard Flood Hazard Determination Form 
 
The purpose of this Informational Memorandum is to communicate recent changes to the 
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Standard Flood Hazard Determination Form 
(SFHDF).  The SFHDF has been changed from FEMA Form 81-93 to FEMA Form 086-0-32 and 
the form has been revised.  FEMA will allow users a six-month adjustment or until  
October 31, 2012 for final adoption of the form.  The new form has an expiration date of  
May 30, 2015.  All institutions should adopt appropriate procedures to ensure compliance.  
FEMA Form 086-0-32 can be accessed from the FEMA Web Site at: 
Link to FEMA Form 086-0-32.  
 
The Farm Credit Administration is providing this information as a courtesy to keep you 
informed of regulatory changes or developments that may impact your institution.  However, 
these mailings should not be seen as a replacement for, but rather as a complement to, 
management's due diligence in monitoring issues that may affect your institution. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Keta Mitchell at (877) 322-3255, extension 4141 
(email mitchellk@fca.gov) or Michael Anderson at (877) 322-3362, extension 2081  
(email andersonm@fca.gov). 
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